
         Airport Commission 

         July 8, 2015 

         9:00 a.m. 

 

     The Atlantic Airport Commission met in regular session with Chairman Welter 

presiding.  Members present were:  Harlan, Henningsen, and Smith.  Absent:  Trewet.   

      

     Smith moved, Harlan seconded, to approve the agenda as posted and the minutes of 

the June 2, 2015, meeting as presented.  Passed. 

 

     Harlan moved, Smith seconded, to approve the bills totaling $9,724.99.  Passed. 

 

     Henningsen moved, Smith seconded, to approve Pay Request No. 1 to Jensen Builders 

in the amount of $19,360.14 for the Corporate Hangar.  Passed. 

     Tim Teig of Snyder & Associates described the changes to the insulation and 

electrical for the Corporate Hangar. 

     Smith moved, Henningsen seconded, to approve Change Order No. 1 for an additional 

$397.  Passed. 

 

     Teig gave an update on the Corporate Hangar construction and reported that it should 

be completed by the end of August. 

 

     The Commission discussed the farm lease and electric metering.  

 

     The next regular meeting will be Wednesday, August 12, 2015 at 9:00 a.m. at the 

Airport. 

 

     Smith moved, Harlan seconded, to adjourn at 9:21 a.m.  Passed. 

 

 

      Bill Welter 

      Chairman 

 

Attest: Deirdre Derby 

           Secretary 

 


